The Minutes of the Meeting of Matlaske Parish Council held on the 13" March 2019 in Matlaske Church

PRESENT — Mrs Buxton (Chairman) Mrs Rushmer, Mr Fitzpatrick-Swallow, Mr Amis and Mr Fiddian.
APOLOGIES were received from Mrs Shepherd and Mr England.

The Minutes of the previous Meeting having been circulated were approved and signed.

MATTERS ARISING

VILLAGE GATEWAYS. A discussion followed on the measurements of the location suggested and
of the village gateways shown in the brochure. Mrs Buxton asked should anyone be in the area of the

location if they would take measurements and its suitability for discussion at the next Meeting

MILLENNIUM TREE. Mrs Buxton thanked Mr Fitzpatrick-Swallow for the excellent work he had
done. It looks splendid. Everyone agreed.

CORRESPONDENCE ETC.

E-mail re.Parish Map. It was agreed that as the existing and displayed map was adequate for the village
there was no need to purchase another.

E-mail Carers Matter — Norfolk. It was possible there were details in an earlier issue of the Newsletter.

E-mail Abel Energy-Renewable Energy Project Development — West Beckham. Mrs Buxton said she
had sent an e-mail for information but had received no reply. She will send another.

AOB

Reference was made of the concern expressed by residents in North Barningham and surrounding
parishes about the run-off of water from land owned by Mr Peter Seaman onto the road causing sludge
to remain on the road. It was mentioned pigs are kept on the field. It was agreed a letter be sent to Mr
Seaman that the Parish Council would be grateful if he would deal with the matter.

The next Meeting was arranged for the 15® May. It would commence with the Annual General Meeting
followed by the Parish Council Meeting.
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